
SPENARD COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 
 
Meeting at 7pm, February 2,  2005, at the Spenard Recreation Center 
 
AGENDA & NEWSLETTER 
 
1.  Legislative Teleconference 
2.  Minutes and Agenda Action 
3.  Assembly Reports 
4.  Northwood Drive Project 
5.  Brown Jug Update 
6.  Election of Officers  
7.  Habitat for Humanity Update 
8.  FCC Report 
9.  Committee Reports 
10 Old and New Business 
 
 
NORTHWOOD DRIVE PROJECT 
     Steve Noble from Dowl Engineers will update the Council at the February meeting 
about the upgrades on Northwood Drive (between Spenard Road and International 
Airport Road) that will begin this year.   
 
 
BROWN JUG UPDATE 
     Ed O'Neill from Brown Jug will present to the Council their plans to acquire and 
occupy the currently vacant Space Station building on Spenard Road and to close their 
package store next to the Spenard La Mex. 
 
 
ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
     The annual election of officers will occur at the February meeting.  The slate of 
candidates (all running for re-election) are Bob Auth, chair; Kristen Hately, vice-chair; 
Jason Bergerson, secretary; and Allen Thornhill, treasurer. 
 
 
HABITAT FOR HUMANITY UPDATE 
     Habitat for Humanity will discuss their preliminary design for a residential housing 
project on Spenard Road next to the Alano Club.   
 
 
 
 
 
 



GET THE NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL 
Due to the costs involved, every community council is encouraged to reduce the 
number of mailed newsletters.  .   Therefore, if you receive the newsletter by mail, and 
you want to keep receiving it, contact the Community Councils Center (277-1977 or 
councils@alaska.net) and sign up for email delivery. 
 
 
Robert Auth, Chair 
Spenard Community Council 
2621 Melvin Ave 
Anchorage AK  99517 
248-0258; authrm@gci.net 
 
 
 


